Senate Resolution on Liberal Studies
The Faculty Senate of Western Carolina University is committed to providing a well rounded general education to all students. While the faculty senate supports the university having a comprehensive policy on general education, we acknowledge that there is significant disagreement among the faculty as to how best to provide general education to students of all majors, programs, colleges and schools.  
Whereas the Liberal Studies Oversight Committee is intended to oversee the day to day operations of the University that pertain to Liberal Studies, we feel that comprehensive review of University policy does not fall within their charge.  

Be it resolved that the Chancellor or his delegate shall establish a committee to study how General Education would best be provided at WCU.

Be it resolved that the committee shall have substantial representation from each academic college and the Kimmel School.

Be it resolved that the committee shall determine how other comparable institutions provide General Education.  

Be it resolved that the committee will consider the limitations imposed by specific reviewing and accreditation agencies. 
Be it resolved that the committee shall have at least one open meeting with the faculty from each of the academic colleges and the Kimmel School where the faculty are allowed to express their concerns.
Be it resolved that these meetings will be open to student participation.
Be it resolved that after the committee hears faculty concerns, they will deliberate on how best to address those concerns.
Be it resolved that conclusions reached by the committee and the logic supporting those conclusions will be explained to the faculty in open meeting(s).
Be it resolved that both the majority and minority opinions reached by the committee will be publicly available.

Be it resolved that once consensus opinions are available, the Chancellor will take action to implement policies consistent with agreed to best practices.
